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The 2019 novel coronavirus 
is a rapidly emerging and 
evolving situation. Join us 
to stay informed with the 
most recent update. 

The County of San Diego is working 

closely with our federal and state 

partners to monitor an outbreak of 

respiratory illness caused by a novel 

coronavirus (COVID-19). On February 

11, 2020, the World Health 

Organization announced COVID-19 as 

the official name for the disease that is 

causing the 2019 novel coronavirus 

outbreak. 

Wednesday, March 25 • 10-11 a.m. • Mary Hollis Conference 

Center 
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Coronavirus (COVID-19) 


